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             Kristen Motel 
       kmotel@cuddyfeder.com  
December 9, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Melanie Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square  
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 
 
Re:  Connecticut Siting Council Docket No. 485 

MCM Holdings, LLC   
1542 Boston Post Road, Westbrook, Connecticut 

 
Dear Executive Director Bachman: 
 
On behalf of MCM Holdings, LLC (“MCM”), this letter is submitted in regard to the captioned 
Facility for which the Siting Council issued a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and 
Public Need in Docket No. 485 (“Certificate”).   
 
We wish to advise the Council that the Facility is fully constructed and that Verizon and AT&T are 
operational.  T-Mobile’s facility is currently being installed. Thank you for your consideration of 
this information.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.     
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 Kristen Motel 
 
cc: Robert Mercier, Siting Analyst, Connecticut Siting Council 

Noel Bishop, First Selectman, Town of Westbrook 
Eric Knapp, Planning, Zoning & Development Coordinator, Town of Westbrook 
Connecticut Water Company   
Virginia King, MCM 
Robert Stanford, MCM 
Matthew Bandle, MCM 
All-Points Technology Corporation 
Christopher B. Fisher, Esq. 

  


